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Good evening,  
 
Y’all ok out there?  There is a cute pic attached!  Just a little humour for everyone 
exercising isolation!  Hope you all enjoy! 
   
In Winnipeg, there was one new Covid 19 case to report for Wednesday April 29, 
2020, total in Manitoba remains at two hundred seventy three (273).  
                                                               
We currently have two residents in isolation.  I have received a few questions 
about isolation versus precautions, etc.  I’ll try explain as best I can!  When we 
have a new admission, the moment the resident enters the facility they are 
swabbed for Covid 19 and placed in isolation for up to fourteen (14) days or until 
the swab is returned negative.  This means they must stay in their room and not 
wander.  If they do wander, they must wear a mask.  Because there are residents 
in isolation our staff must exercise precautions with full PPE.  Other times we may 
have residents that would be on isolation and precautions because of flu like or 
gastric symptoms, pneumonia, GI, etc.  This would be the same precautions, staff 
have to wear PPE until the resident is symptom free for a minimum of twenty (24) 
hours.  If you require further clarification please just let me know! 
 
Recreation was busy with our residents today!  It was so beautiful today that Mike 
was bringing residents outside for fresh air and sun in the back pergola 
area.  Quite a few video chats with family.  We also had some window visits. 
 
Employee spotlight can be found on Facebook and Instagram as well I have 
attached. 
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to contact me 
or Alison at 204-257-9947.  
   
The Premier has announced that they are relaxing some of the restrictions 
throughout Winnipeg.  PCH’s are still in lockdown!  Remember everyone, social 
distancing is still required!!! 

   
Please visit the website below for updates:  
   
https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/    
 

https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/
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BE SURE TO FOLLOW, LIKE & SHARE 

Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/Golden-Links-Lodge-PCH-265702143972832/ 

Instagram  https://www.instagram.com/goldenlinkslodgepch/?hl=en 
 

 

Marcy-Lynn Larner 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
GOLDEN LINKS LODGE 
2280 St. Mary’s Road 
Winnipeg, MB. R2N 3Z6 
Marcy-Lynn.Larner@goldenlinks.mb.ca 
www.goldenlinks.mb.ca 
 
Phone 204-257-9947 (Ext. 225) 
Cell 204-232-2801 
 
“Because when you stop and look around this life is pretty amazing” – author unknown 
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